## Jomsky, Mark

From: Sent:

Robert Baderian <r.baderian@att.net>

Sunday, April 26, 2015 1:56 PM

To: Subject:

Jomsky, Mark

Support 100 WestWalnut Project

Mr. Jomsky, I will be unable to attend Monday, April 27 Pasadena City Council meeting. Please convey the following email to Honorable Mayor Bogaard and City Council Members expressing my support of 100 West Walnut project.

Honorable Mayor Bogaard and Members of Pasadena City Council:

I have had the privilege to be born and raised in this great city as well as having the opportunity to serve the citizens as a employee for approximately 30 years. There have been many projects that have been developed to enhance the quality of life for Pasadena. I have been watching 100 West Walnut go through a number of presentations, reviews and community interactions. I have been impressed by the collaborative efforts demonstrated that will result in creating a very positive improvement in Old Pasadena.

I truly feel this project will bring forth needed office spaces, enhanced parking and create a synergy of positive retail and residential opportunities for many years.

I urge your support of the project.

Thank you

**Bob Baderian**